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Through The Principal

Dear Parent / Gudrdian,

Re: Lunar New Year Celebration

The school will be celebrating Lunar New Year on Friday, 20 January 2023.

All students will report to school by 7.20 a.m. and be dismissed at 1.15 p.m. There will be no
CCAs for the day.

Please note that all PE lessons will be suspended and students are encouraged to come in
Traditional Chinese costumes and school shoes on that day. Alternatively, your child/ward
can report in school uniform.

School will resume on Wednesday, 25 January 2023. Long day for P1, P3 & P5 will be as per
normal.

Should you have any queries, you may call the General Office at 6758 5527.

We wish everyone a happy and prosperous Lunar New Year.
Yours sincerely,

L

Ms Low Hwee Pin
HOD/MTL
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